
 

 

 
No: 10/25 
        
27th January 2025 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Applications Open - CWU Postal Trainers 

The purpose of this LTB is to advise Branches that we are now inviting applications for new CWU 

Postal Trainers.  

As set out in LTB 351/24 a new model of training has been launched which delivers Postal 

Agreements and Procedures training out in the field to give our representatives the essential skills 

needed on the ground.  

CWU Postal Trainers must have the following: 

• At least 3 years’ experience within the CWU at Branch, Divisional, National IR level 

• Time spent working with the relevant agreements is preferred 
• Excellent communications skills including public speaking 

• A demonstrable commitment to learning 

• Ability to commit specified time to the role 

It will be desirable but not essential to have experience of delivering training, workshops, briefings 
etc. to other representatives or in the wider labour movement. 

The department will ensure that a good geographical coverage of tutors will be recruited from 
across our union. Successful applicants will be invited to participate in training and learning 
opportunities to help develop the skills and confidence they will need to deliver the necessary 
training. 

Please complete the application form on the following link no later than Wednesday 19th February 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FD7GNQ9 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kate Hudson 
Head of Equality, Education & Development 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FD7GNQ9

